
 

 

 

         

 

 

 

MINUTES 
TUESDAY, APRIL 13, 2021 

6:30PM 
REMAX AND VIA ZOOM 

 
 

I. Call to Order:  6:37pm 
 

II. Members in Attendance:  Kyra Hinton, Wendy Yang, and Bobbi Yasmer.  Attendance via 
Zoom:  Jeanette Glauner, Leaann Morris, Heather Fancher, Lori Mayfield, Gina Winder, 
Denise Castillo, Leanne Morris, Lori Ann Service, and Kelly Engels. 

 

III. Treasurer’s report:  Beginning balance as of March 1, 2021 was $28,896.31.  Ending 
balance as of March 31, 2021 was $32,294.12.     

 

IV. Minutes:    Bobbi motioned to approve and Wendy seconded the motion. 
 

V. Old Business:   
 

a.  Volunteer Coordinator and 5K Coordinator positions still open. 
b.  Yard Signs/Window clings – Approx $12.45 each for banners.  Approx $9495 for 

window clings for 300 students.  Waiting for bid from “Signs by Tomorrow.”  They will 
go up on graduation morning.  Bobbi motioned to approve and Gina seconded the 
motion. 

c. Banners – The city offered to allow banners to go up in downtown area for 30 days 
only.  Total would be $15, 514.00.  Gina Winder motioned to deny, Leanne Morris 
seconded the motion. 

d. Donation Letters – They will go out in April 
e. Billboard (Community Center) - $20 per slide.  Bobbi motioned to approve $100 

towards slides and Wendy seconded the motion. 
f. Downtown Banner – Already booked for this year but we can fill out the application for 

2022.  The banner will cost $250 and we can reuse every year. 
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VI. New Business:   

a.  Big Brother Fundraiser:  Clothing drive to be held on Saturday, April 17, 2021 9:00am – 
2:00pm at CHS in the south parking lot. 

b. Graduation Celebration – Saturday June 5, 2021. They will announce on May 4, 2021 
what the graduation ceremony will look like.  Parents and students have the 
opportunity to vote.  We will have a parade the evening of graduation.  Kyra made a 
suggestion of giving each Senior a cup, lanyard and decal as gifts for graduation. 

Cups - $250 
Lanyards - $75 
Decals – we have in stock, already purchased 

 
c. Nugget – Bobbi will call and check availability for billboard. 
d. Fandango – Leanne Morris will call and check availability for billboard. 
e. Prom – Scheduled for May 15, 2021 
f. Secretary of State – Renewal due in May 

 
VII. Next Meeting:  Tuesday,  May 11, 2021 @ 6:30pm 

 
VIII. Adjourn at 7:25pm 

 


